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Second Collection Next Sunday:
Campaign for Human Development

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may 
be comforted by the concern and love of their 
families and the family of the Church:  Joie Nicole 
Barr, Addison Birney, John Cacchio, Jr., Ed 
Coach, Mary Connery, Patricia Coscia, Susan 
DiBonaventura, Mary DiDonato, Charles DiLullo, 
Jr., Hector DiGiacomo, Lillian Doherty, Claire 
Fleming, Marge Gallagher,  Sharon Hofknecht, 
Vincent Jacoby, Catherine Kershaw, Lauretta 
Kolb, Thomas Kropinski, Lauren Lamar, Lillian 
Linton, George and Molly Lozinak, James 
Maggetti,  Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara 
Martinick, Julia McLaughlin, Margaret 
McLaughlin, Jean McLenigan, Carmen and Helen 
Morelli, John Mullahy, Lisa O’Brien, Thomas 
Mortimore, IV, Dolores O’Neill, James V. 
Pienkowski, Barbie Preston, Ann Rathke, John 
Rees, Gloria Reilly, Tim Schwartz, Peter Shields, 
Sr., Betty Smith, Mary Szoffara, Jamie 
Tannenbaum, Baby Emma Wittig, Rhoda 
Younglove and for all those who are hoping and 
praying for organ transplants.

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those 
we remember in the silence of our hearts, 
especially:  
Margaret McMaster, Jack Mailey and Thomas 
Schwemmer.

BAPTISIMAL INSTRUCTIONS are 
scheduled for Tuesday, 7:30 PM in the Rectory Conference 
Room.  Your baby is always welcome in Church, however, 
for the instruction itself, please try to schedule a babysitter 
so you may be free to concentrate.  Also, please call the 
Church Office at 610-834-1975 for sign up purposes.
WE WELCOME Michael Joseph, son of Joseph 
and Sarah Sinni, Kellan Xavier, son of Luke and 
Theresa Trainer and Arianna Marie, daughter of 
Gregory Costa and Adrianne Porrino into the 
Parish Community of St. Philip Neri Church. 
These babies were baptized last Sunday.

ANNOUNCED MASSES
MONDAY
    8:30 AM Tullio Leomporra

.
TUESDAY

    8:30 AM Joseph and Dorothy Gill

WEDNESDAY
    8:30 AM Jeanne McCormick

THURSDAY
    8:30 AM Steven S. Staranowski

FRIDAY
    8:30 AM Stephen Petrokubi

SATURDAY

    8:30 AM Loretta Wynne Morris

Prayer for Our Troops

Lord,
hold our troops in your loving hands.  Protect 
them as they protect us.  Bless them and their 
families for the selfless acts they perform for us 
in our time of need.  I ask this in the name of 
Jesus, Our Lord and Savior.  

Amen

Please Note:
There will be no Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament in July and August.
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SAINT PHILIP NERI
SCHOOL REGISTRATION

Saint Philip Neri School is accepting registration 
for the 2011-2012 school year.  For a 
registration packet and a tour of our school call 
610-828-3082.  Additional information may be 
viewed on the school’s website at 
www.saintphilipnerischool.com

http://www.saintphilipnerischool.com/


EDUCATION PROGRAM PARISH RELIGIOUS 
REGISTRATION for the Parish Religious Education 
Program (CCD) is now being taken for 2011-2012.  
Those registered at Saint Philip’s with an incoming child 
in Kindergarten and Grade 1 already received a letter 
and registration form.  Those currently enrolled have 
already received their materials.  The cost of the 
program is $175 for one child and $225 for 2 or more 
children.  If you only have one or more children in 
Kindergarten, the cost is $100. Kindergarten classes 
are on Sunday mornings from 10:00-10:50 AM. Grades 
1-5 have their classes on Monday and Tuesday 
afternoons from 4:00-5:30 PM. Grade 6 will only meet 
on Tuesday.   Bus transportation is available from 
Whitemarsh Elementary, Ridge Park, and Colonial 
Elementary both days for $50 per family. A child needs 
to attend only one class per week.  The day of choice 
will be limited to the number of children who can ride 
the bus meeting a safe and legal limit.  If you like 
children, have faith in God, and would like to get 
involved at Saint Philip’s we will supply you with 
catechetical training, teaching manuals, and resources.  
Please call Jeanette Paul at 610-834-9868 if you can 
lend a hand!

Frozen Cassero les  for  St. John’s  
Hosp i ce
Could you find time to make a casserole for the 
homeless of St. John’s?  Pans, lids and recipes are 
available in the Church Office and at Barbara 
McCarthy’s (610-828-2058).  Frozen casseroles 
are brought to Barbara’s house before 9:00 AM the 
first Wednesday of each month.  The next delivery 
is Wednesday.  Please consider this work of mercy 
in your busy schedule.  They are greatly needed 
and appreciated.

H.O.P.E.  If you, or anyone you know, 
needs transportation to a doctor or dentist 
appointment, or to Church on Sunday, 
please call Anne or Bill Franks at 
610-828-2530 or email: 
ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta Zych at 
215-836-1127. Additional weekday drivers 
and group leaders are needed.

QUESTION OF THE WEEK
What unavoidable weakness in yourself do 

you struggle to accept?

WOMEN’S PRAYER GROUP
Please consider joining our Women’s Prayer 
Group.  We meet from 10:00-11:00 every 
Thursday morning in the Rectory Conference 
Room.  We would be glad to have you join us.

MEN’S PRAYER GROUP
Men of different ages meet every Wednesday 
morning in the Rectory Conference Room from 
7:30 to 8:30 AM.  There are no experts, just men 
searching for a deeper relationship with God.  If 
you are interested in joining and wish more 
information, call Duane McCarthy at 610-825-
5237.
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF 

ADULTS
Interested in learning more about the Catholic 
Faith?  If you are interested in becoming a 
member of the faith community here at St. Philip 
Neri, call the Religious Education Office at 610-
834-9868.  We are interested in learning more 
about you too!

WEDDING MUSIC
The Sacrament of Matrimony is enhanced by the 
use of Liturgical Music.  Our Music Director is 
available to help you prepare Music and Liturgy 
for your Wedding Mass or Ceremony.  After 
placing your wedding date on the parish calendar, 
contact Jean to confirm this date and to set up an 
appointment to discuss details.  All Parish Cantors 
will be recommended at that time.  Should you 
desire additional instrumentalists; contacts will 
also be made at that time.  Jean Martin:  215-704-
0508 or Jeanm1@comcast.net.
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Shop with Scrip

Scrip gift cards purchases could provide St. 
Philip’s with free money! All you have to do is 
buy your groceries with SCRIP gift cards. SCRIP 
is sold at the weekend Masses as well as during 
the summer in the church office.  For more 
information contact Patti Hinchey at 215-836-
2129.

mailto:Jeanm1@comcast.net
mailto:ann59bil@gmail.com


St. Philip Neri Home and School Association
SAVE THE DATE…..NOVEMBER 12

DINNER AND SILENT AUCTION

Una Bella Sera in Tuscany

HIGH SCHOOL CYO
Co-ed intramural volleyball will be played in the 
Saint Philip Neri Gym on Tuesday nights this 
summer.  Any parishioner, who will be a high 
school student in September, 2011 is welcome to 
play.  To register please contact Mike Quarino at 
mquarino@verizon.net or 610-940-1116.

Hearing the Cry of the Poor
Help is needed to fill the closets and 
cabinets at the Franciscan Inn in 
Kensington. The following items can be 
dropped off on the porch of Kathy and 
Paul Muller, 472 Poplar Lane, Lafayette 
Hill any time, any day.
Food: cold cereal, peanut butter and jelly , 
baby food and formula, multi-vitamins as 
well as vitamin C.
Hygiene: soap, shampoo, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, deodorant, sun screen, baby 
wipes and diapers (size 4,5,6), powder, 
Chapstick, razors, towels and washcloths.
Innkeeping: trash bags, napkins, paper 
towels, toilet tissue, Lysol, Pine Sol and 
bleach, laundry detergent.  Call 610-828-4267 
or contact mullerkathleenb@gmail.com for more 
details. 

Custodial Position There is a part-time Custodial 
Position available at Archbishop Carroll High 

School, 211 Matson Ford Road in Radnor.  Light 
housekeeping duties (sweeping, dusting, litter 
removal, vacuuming), Monday through Friday, 
nineteen hours per week, negotiable 
afternoon/evening time frame.  Interested parties 
should contact Rev. Edward J. Casey at 
Archbishop Carroll High School at 
employment@jcarroll.org or call 610-688-7610 
ext. 114.  Resumes should be faxed to 610-971-
0827.

CARROLL AT THE COAST
Archbishop John Carroll High School will host an 
all-class reunion at LaCosta’s in Sea Isle City on 
Sunday, August 7 from 3:00-7:00 PM.  Cost is $20 
per person which includes food and entrance to 
LaCosta’s Lounge for their Sunday Entertainment 
featuring Jerry Blavet and South Jersey’s favorite, 
“The Insiders”.  For information call 610-688-
7610, ext. 125.

Saint John the Baptist Parish, School/Parish 
Reunion, Sunday, August 28, Lighthouse Pointe, 
Wildwood from 1:00-5:00 PM.  Contact:  
Marie Kwartnik, 215-482-1883 or  Jim Murphy,  
215-482-4543.                                                    

Northeast Catholic High School, Class of 1966 
45  th   Reunion   - Saturday, October 1 – 7:00 PM, 
King’s Caterers, 4010 New Falls Road, Bristol, 
For more information call alumni office at 
215-543-1051 or e-mail: 
NECATHALUM@aol.com

       Update from Father Brandt
Be Part of ….

“Creating a Monument to Mother Teresa of  
Calcutta”

www.blteresacaluccta.com

                                                      
                                                         014phil

http://www.blteresacaluccta.com/
mailto:NECATHALUM@aol.com
mailto:employment@jcarroll.org
mailto:mullerkathleenb@gmail.com
mailto:mquarino@verizon.net

